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Question/Comment
I'm in favor of a wellness center in Livingston. My comments are:

Ensure the location is accessible to all residents, particularly those without a vehicle and/or 
with limited resources.

Focus the use of the structure to best meet the identified needs (pool, walking/running track, 
large play areas versus meeting spaces, which are necessary but less critical and/or may be 
available in other locations). 
Adapt the design and cost to fit these priorities.

Choose one of the two locations (ciivic center, M street ) that qualify for grant monies. Don't 
delay the process.

Additionally, I agree with other comments submitted which highlight:
creating employee housing at the school, 
the value of the current Civic Center area as a quiet, open area to take in the river and 
mountains unobstructed. (Could the civic center be remodeled as an open air pavilion?) 
residents may support the idea, but not be willing to bear the cost. Continue to provide 
objective information to encourage skeptical residents to see the value of a wellness center to 
the community as a whole.
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